
1/17/2021 

 

First Christian Reformed Church 

 
 

We welcome our visitors and hope that you enjoy worshipping with us. If 

you are presently seeking a church home, we welcome you to join our 

fellowship. You will find a visitor card in your pew. Please fill one out and 

place it in the offering basket on the table in the narthex. If you would like 

further information about our church, check out our website at 

www.waupuncrc.com or contact the church office (324-2898). 

 

Large-print bulletins and children's bulletins are available from an usher. 

 

You can listen to sermons from our website as well as view the bulletin. 

Website address is www.waupuncrc.com 

 

Our Core Values: We show Christ’s love through continual learning and 

discipleship, compassionate fellowship, dynamic public worship, and 

impactful service and outreach. 

 

 
 

All announcements due in the office by 12:00 noon Thursday 

Phone: 920-324-2898      email: waupuncrc@gmail.com 

  

http://www.waupuncrc.com/
mailto:waupuncrc@gmail.com


9:30 AM Worship Service 

* Please stand if you are able. 

Prelude 

We Gather to Worship 

*Call to Worship 

*Opening Song: “God is Our Refuge and Our Strength” G46 

*God’s Greeting 

We are Renewed in God’s Grace 

The Apostles’ Creed 

Heidelberg Catechism Q&A 26 (responsively) 

Congregational Prayer 

Song: “Lead Me, Guide Me” G544 

God Speaks Through His Word 

*Scripture: Psalm 121 

Message: “Safe in the Arms of Sovereign Love” 

We Respond to God’s Word 

*Song: “Rejoice the Lord is King” G408 

Celebrating the Lord’s Supper 

Song: “Jesus Loves Me, This I know” G571 

Communion 

We Leave to Serve God 

*Doxology: “Like a River Glorious” G560, vs 1 

*God’s Parting Blessing 

*Doxology: “Like a River Glorious” G560, vs 2 

*Postlude 
 

 

Taking part in worship today: 

• Music: Brenda Hofman 

• Media Team: Scott Ritzema, Katie 

DeJager, Gregg Zonnefeld

Missionary Letters 

S Smits to Daryl Pfantz+ 

B Te Grootenhuis to Neen 

K Ten Pas to Chaplain Pete 
 

+Pray especially for this missionary 

family this week.

  



Dismissal Policy: Please respect others by keeping socially 

distanced as you exit the building. 
 

Today we welcome Rev. Larry Meyer to the pulpit and will celebrate 

communion. Next Sunday we will hear from Gregg Zonnefeld. 

 
Offering: Special cause for January is Dodge County Pregnancy 

Resource Center. 

 

Offerings from 12/28/2020 – 1/13/2021 
General Fund: $21,095 

Classical: $2,475 

Denominational: $4,635 

Faith Promise: $1,165 

Benevolent Fund: $1,195 

Building Fund: $29,630 

 

Council Notes 

• Membership papers for Eilene Vant Hoff were received from Emmanuel 

Reformed Church. 

• Sunday School is canceled for rest of year. 

• Council would like to thank congregation for end-of-year generosity. 

• Mark and Avry St. Peter from Redeem United/OH4F 1/31/21 and special 

offering taken for them. (Note: This has been postponed due to illness.) 

 

NOTE: There will be church office hours this Wednesday from 10:00 to 

noon. Please submit any announcements by noon on Thursday. If you have 

questions or announcements, please call Lois (318-1723). 

 

Our Family 

January Birthdays 

Morgan Buwalda 17 

Shelly Bronkhorst 18 

Brian Ten Pass  22 

Marcia Buteyn  23 

Calvin Schaver  23 

 
As you pray this week, please remember these people:  

• Carlie Jansen, as she continues with the trial treatment.  

• Laura Ten Pass, as she continues with cancer treatments.  

• Brenda Merhalski, as she is dealing with lung cancer.  

 

It can be easy to forget about those that we don't see every week, so we are 

including a list of shut-ins within our congregation. We hope that you will 

take some time to visit, send cards, and pray for these members of our 

family. As Romans 12:10 says, "Be devoted to one another in brotherly love. 

Honor one another above yourselves." 

• Wilma Navis • Jeanette Tjepkema



 

Jeanette's Tjepkema’s 90th birthday is on January 27. We encourage you to 

send her a birthday card during this time of limited visitors. 

 

Thank you for your recent gift. You are truly a blessing to the Kingdom and 

Bible League International. You are making an eternal difference in the lives 

of many people in need of God’s Word. May God continue to bless your 

ministry. --Bible League International 

 

Community News 

CWC Pre-K Registration opens January 30: Central Wisconsin Christian 

will begin taking enrollment sign-ups for our Pre-K programs on Saturday, 

January 30. Our online registration process will begin at 8 AM for our three-

day 4K (AM or PM) and two-day Transitions 3/4K AM class. Spaces are 

limited and in high demand. For more information, you can look online 

at www.WeAreCWC.org, or call the Advancement Office at 920-324-4233. 

Please feel free to share this information with your friends and family. 

 

The Fond du Lac Chapter of Wisconsin Right to Life invites you to attend 

their Annual Ecumenical Prayer Service on Sunday, Jan. 24, at 2 PM. 

Hosted by the Grace Evangelical Free Church, 163 18th St., Fond du Lac. 

 

Calendar 

Today:    9:30 AM Worship Service 

Tuesday: 8:00 AM Prayer Meeting 

Sunday: 9:30 AM Worship Service 

 
Next Week 

Accompanist 

Laura Ten Pass 

 

Livestream 

? 

Sound System 

Pete Vander Werff 

 

Video Projection 

Randall Greenfield 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Group Elder Deacon 

1 Joe Durant (2022) Jon Mulder (2021) 

2 Denny Vande Berg (2023)  

3 Keith Venhuizen (2022)  

4 Gary De Jager (2021) Brian Van Herwaarden (2022) 

5 Dan Montsma (2022) Eric Schaver (2022) 

6 Steve Smits (2023) Noah Mulder (2023) 

7 Ben Homan (2023) Pete Vander Werff (2023) 

8 Kevin Buwalda (2021) Andy Schlieve (2021) 

http://www.wearecwc.org/
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